
Notice of Motion – the Depute Provost Cllr Stewart  

 

“That this Committee instructs the Chief Officer – Operations and Protective Services 

to submit a report to the next appropriate committee concerning the alternative 
options of installing another pedestrian crossing on King’s Gate in the vicinity of the 
Atholl Hotel from the south side to the north side of King’s Gate and installing such a 

crossing on Forest Road near its junction with King’s Gate and any other options 
which are considered by the Chief Officer to be appropriate.  

 

This motion is made on pedestrian safety grounds, addressing the needs of local 

people, particularly of families living within the King’s Gate/ Forest Road West End 
area, wanting to walk children safely to local schools, mainly Mile End Primary 
School and to match the pedestrian crossing provisions for local schools on the 

Queen’s Road corridor. 

 


